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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

                                            Friday, July 14, 2017 

                                            Workshop 

                                                 

The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred 

Herman and Carl Spatz, Road Master Mike Quick, Police Chief William 

McEllroy, Assistant Township Secretary Monica Flower.  The attendance 

roster is on file with the secretary.   

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 9:08 a.m. 

 

Issues discussed were: 

 

 Trail Towing – requested to be given consideration to be 

called upon police emergencies when towing is needed. After 

discussion, Chief McEllroy said consideration would be given 

and he would look into how other townships are handling 

towing. 

 Police Chief McEllroy informed that Manderbach Ford is not 

able to get pricing at this time for a new police vehicle.   

 So far township police have cited 172 trespassers.  Time spent 

and vehicle wear and tear were discussed. 

 Steven and Marlene Skoloda of Walnut Acres were present and 

discussed with the Board sidewalks, walking trail and lighting 

 

 

 

A motion was made by Carl Spatz and seconded by Gene Schappell 

to adjourn the meeting at 12:12 p.m.  Spatz and Schappell voted yes. 

         

 

Tilden Township Assistant 

Secretary 

Monica A. Flower 


